Committee Report- January 2021-
Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Committee

MCPS School Resource Officer (SRO) Program
The DEI Committee spent the month of December reviewing data, speaking and hearing from experts and other stakeholders regarding the MCPS SRO Program.

The committee is presenting oral and written comments to the BOE for their January 12, 2021 meeting which will include a discussion about the SRO program.

The committee will also recommend to the MCCPTA BOD that the current 2010 MCCPTA SRO Resolution be rescinded.  The committee will advance a new SRO Resolution for consideration by the BOD and Delegates

MCCPTA DEI Training
The committee is also planning a DEI training in partnership with the MCCPTA Training Lead, Frances Frost. The event is tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, Feb 24 from 6:30pm-8:00pm.  More details to come.

